
Dear Violet Nikolici and Keiser University,

Abi’s Place would like to take this time and opportunity to thank Keiser University for your partnership over the 
past ten years.  It has simply been an honor to work side by side each other to help develop pediatric thera-
pists and influence the community.  Our relationship has grown throughout these years much like your organi-
zation and campuses.  We are proud to witness your growth in programs, geographical outreach, and philan-
throphy.  

Abi’s Place has had the privilege to mentor and guide your students in our rewarding industry.  Pediatric occu-
pational and physical therapists are in high demand but must have a special passion and wide range of knowl-
edge to work with our population.  Remarkably, Keiser has developed these young professionals within the 
special needs community successfully each year.  Many have become our friends, colleagues, or recommen-
dations.   

Beyond developing professional graduates and skilled employees, Keiser University has influenced young 
adults to impact important causes in area thus creating well-round individuals.  Proudly, the occupational de-
partment has joined Abi’s Place in several fundraising efforts in the tri-county area.  Together, we have raising 
funds for Autism Awareness and broke barriers in classrooms through walks, flash mobs, and toy drives. 

Again, thank you for working with us all these years.  It has been a delight developing relationships with the 
university, your staff, and your students.  We continue to look forward to our collaboration and partnership for 
many more years to come.  

  
Sincerely, 

Danielle Zimmerman
Board Secretary
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